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    Clear Lake Scullers Summer 2006 Newsletter
Clear Lake Waterman Championship – Saturday July 22 
Clear Lake Scullers is again hosting the annual Waterman championships, a unique event that allows athletes to demonstrate skill, strength, and stamina in 5 different events.  The events are rowing, kayaking, canoeing, paddleboards, and swimming.

Middle school students will compete in all events but sculling.

The event will start at 9:00 am Saturday morning, July 22, but be there by 8:30 to warm up.   In addition, if you need practice on equipment, come by Friday 8:30-10 or 3:00-4:30.

Following the friendly competition will be a picnic and play day on the lake.  Come join in the fun, even if you don’t plan to compete in the Waterman.

Summer Schedule

The adult sweep group meets at 7:00 am Friday and Saturday mornings.   Adult sculling instruction continues from 8:30-10:00 am, and longer on Saturdays.  Mike is very intrigued with the addition of a new member,  Maureen Martin, who has been learning to scull in “Lightning” at age 76.   

Mike has set up a tentative sculling event in Redwood City at 06 of August for adults and High School rowers against Bay Area teams in Singles, but so far I’m not sure there are enough sculling to warrant going to the event.  Clear Lake Championships are scheduled for Saturday Aug 5.
The races will be 500 meters and fun, if you are interested, show up to row at the scheduled days. 
Rowing Shells for Sale
Mike has set aside a number of single sculls of a wide variety to sell.   None of these are boats currently at the boatyard, or usually at the boatyard (like yellow 1X that is in process of repair.)    The variety of boats range from tub singles to wooden racing hulls at a price between $500-$2000.    I will give CLS members first shot before I advertise them.   In addition, full year members may have an opportunity to borrow select shells if they live on or near the water and don’t want to travel to Lakeport to get on the water.   I have no kayaks/paddleboards for sale, or for that matter any boat that you are used to seeing in the yard

K1s – youth paddling
In the advanced youth paddling program, Brenna will start gently urging kids into the K1s.   K1’s are sprint kayaks of the sort raced in the Olympics.   Sprint Kayaking is an undeveloped sport in the US, and there are huge opportunities for dedicated athletes, and really fun to make go fast.   The learning curve is high, but there are definitely kids in our program who could make these boats go pretty well if they give it a good try.   Next summer, US Nationals are in Seattle for Sprint Kayaking.   If there is interest, it may be something we can go do.
Contact:   Mike Sullivan    sul@slac.stanford.edu  707-349-9779

